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MEMO 

 

April 5, 2023 
 
To:  ADTU Members  
        Teachers Teaching On Call 
        ADTU Executive 
 
From:  Ryan Dvorak, President 
 
Re:  ADTU Scholarships and Bursaries 

 
Each year the ADTU awards five scholarships worth $700 each and three bursaries 
worth $500 each (One Bursary is designated for an Alternate Programs Student). 
 
2023 Graduating students should ensure that scholarship/bursary applications and 
supporting documents are submitted to the ADTU by noon. Friday, April 21. 
For ADSS students, the application process is through the ADSS Counselling 
Department. The application process for Alternate Program Students will be determined 
later. 
 
 The criteria for awarding Scholarships and Bursaries is as follows: 
 

a)       Monies be awarded to students attending accredited post-secondary  
 normally be used during the academic year following high school 
 graduation. 

 
 b)  Preference is given to the sons and daughters of members of the Alberni  
   District Teachers’ Union, or to the sons and daughters of retired members 
   of the Alberni District Teachers’ Union. 
 
 c) Applicants must be enrolled in a Public School 
 
 d) High marks and academic excellence be considered. 
 
 e) The financial needs of the applicants are considered. 
 
           f)        Scholarships and Bursaries may not be awarded to students who are  
  receiving full Tuition and living expenses scholarship from a post-  
  secondary institution. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
RD:cp/LEU/USW2009 

 

 


